Minutes from Meeting of EAA850, July 18, 2020

Pending Approval

The meeting was held at Ted Kirkpatrick’s hangar to allow space for social-distancing.

Ten members present: Ted Kirkpatrick, Bill Landry, Fred Joyal, Ann Joyal, Will Kroeger, Linda
Kroeger, Greg Baumbach, Greg Durand, Roger Bentledge, Michael Knight
Guest: Tyler Lindholm (Ray Scholar Recipient, Aaron Lindholm (Tyler’s Father)

The meeting was called to order at 10:15.
- February’s minutes were read since there have been no meetings since then.
- The Treasurer reported that the club currently had a balance of $2767.70

OLD BUSINESS

- Remaining Young Eagle Credits ($355): It was decided that these credits will be spent to partially
fund Kai Carter’s attendance at the YE summer camp at OSHKOSH (due to the camp’s
cancellation this year, Kai will attend next year - the credit has been extended)

- Using the $1000 from Boreal Aviation: We still need to spend this money before December 31 —
although it may be extended.

- Ray Scholarship : This provides $10,000 for a student 16-19 years old to take flight training with
the goal of obtaining a private pilot’s license.
Tyler Lindholm has been selected as this year’s recipient. He has been using a plane from the
Flying Club and has already completed his solos and cross-country solos.

- Last year’s Young Eagle credits: We flew 71 kids for a total of $355 that must be spent before
December 31 of this year — though they may be extended

NEW BUSINESS

- Gregreported that the flying club has picked up the trash along the north-entrance road from
M553 to the 4-way stop.

- Roger reported that the Aerobatics practice session this year sponsored by the “Yooper
Loopers” has been cancelled. They will hold the session next year.

- Ford Airport Days has been cancelled; we will not be flying YE there.

Respectfully Submitted,
Ann Joyal, secretary



